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Nemaha County NE courthouse visits restricted 
(KLZA)-- The Nemaha County, Nebraska, Board of Commissioner’s plan is to
keep the courthouse open to the public. But, the Board of Commissioner’s would
like to ask the citizens of Nemaha County to help in this situation.

A policy of reduced access to the courthouse has been implemented. 

The doors to the courthouse and the offices will remain open, but are asking
people that need to do business at the courthouse to do their business with phone
or mail whenever possible. There is a voting box on the northeast corner of the
courthouse square that you can drop off documents, instead of bringing them up
to the offices.

There are going to be the phone numbers for all the office posted on the doors of
the courthouse. When you come to the courthouse, please call the office you plan
on going to and ask if it is alright to come up and do whatever business you need
to do.

With this self-restriction, the Board of Commissioner’s hope to reduce the foot
traffic within the courthouse.

 If Nemaha County gets 2 confirmed cased of coronavirus the Board of
Commissioners will look at more aggressive ideas of action, and the possibility of
closing the courthouse will not be ruled out. So far there are no confirmed cases
in the county.
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